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$100,000 AND $50,000 POWERBALL PRIZES WON ON WEDNESDAY 
 
Bismarck – The New Year started off well for two lucky North Dakota Powerball players!  
Two tickets, one worth $100,000 and another worth $50,000, that were purchased in 
ND for the Wednesday, January 13 draw hit it big by matching four white balls and the 
Powerball. The winning numbers were 4, 8, 19, 27, 34 and the Powerball was 10.  The 
Power Play multiplier was 2.  No one has yet claimed either prize. 
 
One lucky ticket was sold at the Cenex, 24 Northern Pacific Avenue, in Turtle Lake.  
The base prize was $50,000.  Since the player purchased the Power Play option for $1 
extra per play, the prize was multiplied by 2, making the ticket worth $100,000. 
 
The $50,000 Powerball ticket was sold at Hugo’s, 155 East 12th Street, in Grafton.  The 
winning ticket matched four white balls and the Powerball, but did not have the Power 
Play option added.   
 
“We encourage players to promptly check their numbers and sign the back of their 
tickets,” said Randy Miller, director of the North Dakota Lottery.  Winners have 180 days 
from the date of the drawing to claim their prize. 
 
The Powerball jackpot for the Saturday, January 16 draw is $40 million. For winning 
numbers and other information; or to join the North Dakota Lottery Players Club, visit us 
on the web at LOTTERY.ND.GOV. 
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